
 

 

 

 

April 8, 2024 

 

To Whom it May Concern:  

 

In August of 2023, the City of Dover Council approved an ordinance to revise the truck routes 
within the City of Dover limits. We have received approval from the Delaware Department of 
Transportation (DelDOT) for the location of the new signage.  

Our team anticipates the new signage will be installed by the end of May 2024.  The goal of this 
change is to align the truck routes with appropriately sized streets that can better handle the 
traffic.  It is our goal to not terribly impede truck drivers but to have a more efficient traveling 
experience for motorists traveling through the city.    
 
If you are interested in reviewing the revised ordinance, it can be found at the following 
website:  https://www.cityofdover.com/ordinances-and-resolutions.  The ordinance number is 
2024-05. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the City of Dover Department of 
Public Works at (302) 736.7025, or email at pw@dover.de.us. 

Scan the QR code below to review an interactive map of the Truck Routes in the City of Dover: 
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